
NOTICE OF PUBLIC TESTING 

OF VOTING MACHINES FOR THE 

CITY OF DECATUR, ALABAMA 

GENERAL MUNICIPAL ELECTION 

Public testing of the voting machines to be used on August 26, 2025,   
City of Decatur General Municipal Election will be held on Thursday, 
August 21, 2025, at 8:30 a.m.  Public testing will take place at the 
NARCOG Transportation Building, 401 2nd Ave SE, Decatur, AL 
35601.  This testing is open to the public, press and any interested parties.  
 

If you have any questions about the testing, please contact Stephanie Simon 
at (256) 341-4536.

Stephanie Simon
City Clerk-Treasurer 

This notice is posted August 15, 2025




